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Witness Reports Triangle Craft in the Sky Over Saint
Charles

Saint Charles, MO - An anonymous witness recently submitted a testimony on the National UFO Reporting Center's (
NUFORC) website. According to the report, the incident occurred on October 17, 2022, at 5:45 AM.

The witness, who was walking their dog before heading to work, claims to have observed a triangular craft at low
altitude passing overhead at an incredible speed. The striking aspect of the unidentified flying object was the complete
absence of sound. As it was still dark at that early hour, the witness couldn't determine the exact color of the craft, but
they speculate it was likely dark, possibly black.

The triangular craft had lights located on each corner, shining directly downwards. The witness also noted that the craft
was sizable and appeared to be wider from wingtip to wingtip than from the front to the rear, although they couldn't
provide specific dimensions. It is worth mentioning that the witness is a licensed and professional aerospace mechanic
in St. Louis. Despite their extensive knowledge in the aerospace field, they claim to have never seen anything like it
before.

To protect their future in the aerospace industry, the witness chose to remain anonymous. They understand the
importance of maintaining their credibility and wish to avoid any potential repercussions from this sighting.
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